
HB 1527 -- Property Exempt from Attachment

Sponsor:  Elmer
 
Currently, each head of a family may exempt from attachment $350
for each of the person’s unmarried dependent children under 18
years old.  This bill increases the age to a child under 21 years
old.

The bill specifies how fraud will be defined when determining if
certain funds must be held exempt from a bankruptcy proceeding.
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